
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

PROPOSED 2023-2024 COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT  
BETWEEN ARCADIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  

OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY AND   
ARCADIA PUPIL SUPPORT SERVICES ASSOCIATION (APSSA) 

 
The Board of Education of Arcadia Unified School District will hold a public hearing on the 
Proposed 2023-2024 Collective Bargaining Agreement with APSSA, in accordance with AB-
1200 and Government Code #3547.5. 
 
 
The public hearing will be held at 150 S. Third Ave., Arcadia, CA 91006, on April 23, 2024, at 
7:00 p.m.  The public is cordially invited to attend this meeting. 
 
 
Should members of the public wish to review the Collective Bargaining Agreement and the 
Public Disclosure of Proposed Collective Bargaining Agreement (AB- 1200) prior to the public 
hearing, scan the following QR code.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Vong 
Director of Fiscal Services 
Arcadia Unified School District 
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